
 

 

 

November 2, 2023 

 

 

 

Northeast Nebraska Solid Waste Coalition 

Attn: Brianna Duerst 

610 E Monroe Ave. 

Norfolk, NE 68701 

 

Emailed: bduerst@norfolkne.gov 

 

       

 

The City of Albion, Nebraska, population of approximately 1800, would like to submit this letter of application into the 

Northeast Nebraska Solid Waste Coalition. Please advise us of the necessary steps for membership. 

 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

James C. Jarecki, Mayor 

City of Albion, Nebraska 
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